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17 March 2020 
 
 

Dear Parent 
 

You should have received a letter today from Steven Quinn the Director of 
Children’s Services, outlining the latest decisions taken in relation to Renfrewshire 
Schools.  
 
I was keen to outline the direct impact this will have for Inchinnan Primary School, 
pupils, parents and staff leading to the Easter Holidays. 
 

Cancelled -  

 Parents evening scheduled for Wednesday 18 March, if you wish to discuss 
any pressing issues, please contact the school and where possible we will 
arrange for a telephone update regarding your child’s progress. 

 P7 Residential Trip to Loch Insh – 23-27 March 

 Parent Event on Tuesday 24 March – Helping Our Children Manage 
Relationships (Brian Donnelly) 

 P4 & P5 Easter Service – 1 April at Inchinnan Parish Church 

 P6 and P7  - 10 pieces schools performance at PMHS 1 April 
 
We continue to working on current assumption that our schools will remain open 
and the normal arrangements for children who are not attending school are in place. 
 
The school office is experiencing a high volume of calls and enquires at the 
moment, so please be patient as we continue to do our best to answer all your 
questions and enquires. 
 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs Nicola McGlynn 
Head Teacher  


